
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Update Notification # 88 
Update Notification Release Date: 7/3/2025 
Form/Procedure/Policy: Update to PJLA Policy PL-3 Measurement Uncertainty  
 
Attention All Applicant and Accredited Organizations:  
 
PJLA’s PL-3 Policy on Measurement Uncertainty has been updated for immediate 
release.  Please note this is a mandatory policy that all Conformity Assessment Bodies 
(Testing including Medical, Calibration, Proficiency Testing Providers, Reference 
Material Producers) shall follow. Below is a summary of changes and implementation 
date. 

PL-3-Measurement Uncertainty Policy -Effective July 3, 2025  
 
The document has been reorganized and updated to improve clarity for CABs and 
assessors. Key updates include: 
 

• Complete reorganization of the document to improve readability 
 

• Removed unnecessary language already defined in ISO 17025, 17034 etc. 
standards 

 

• Updated language regarding ILAC P14 criteria as well as ILAC G8 regarding 
decision rules and statements of conformity/compliance statements  
 
 
 

Please ensure to obtain a copy of this document from the PJLA website and implement 
any changes as necessary.   
 
Thank you!  
 


